
Narinder Mann 

I became a parent governor in November 2018 with a four 

year term of office. My eldest daughter is in Reception and 

my youngest will join the Nursery in future. I have seen the 

important role the school plays in shaping the future of 

children. I welcome the opportunity to work with the 

school, ensuring it continues to grow and fulfill its full 

potential in supporting staff, children and parents through 

the early years of education. I am a Governor because I 

want to help the school and its children, be the best they 

possibly can.  

I have no business interests which would conflict with the 

school. 


